
  

    

 

                                        December 2020

What happened in November? 

During November, we continued with site 

investigations in preparation for construction which 

will commence next month. 

What’s planned next? 

Throughout December we will continue with the 

following activities inside the T8 Airport Line tunnel:  

 cable installation from the Chalmers Street 

tunnel portal to Green Square Station 

 utility installation from the Chalmers Street 

tunnel portal to the Mortuary tunnel. 

Oversized deliveries and pick up of rail 

infrastructure will also continue outside of standard 

construction hours and require temporary lane 

closures, pilot vehicles and traffic control to enter 

the rail corridor. One traffic lane on Gibbons Street 

and Chalmers Street, residential parking and side 

streets will remain open during deliveries. 

Are there activities planned out of hours? 

Some out of hours work is planned to complete the 

required work. These works are taking place during 

a scheduled trackwork period when no trains will be 

running. This enables the construction team to safely 

carry out essential activities inside the rail corridor. 

 4am, Saturday 5 to 6am, Monday 7 

December. 

These works are dependent on weather and site 

conditions and are subject to change.  

Will alternate transport services be running 

this weekend? 

For up to date information about replacement 

services during this scheduled trackwork period 

please visit transportnsw.info or call 131 500. 

More Trains, More Services 
T8 Airport Line Power Supply Upgrade Project 

 



  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Where will work take place? 

The above map shows work will take place inside the 

T8 Airport Line tunnel and site access will be via 

Gibbons Street and Chalmers Street access points. 

How do we consider the community? 

The project team understands construction activties 

may cause disruption for the community. Every effort 

will be made to minimise impacts where possible 

such as traffic control and signage for deliveries to 

site, non-tonal reversing alarms for construction 

plant and vehicles and noise monitoring. We will also 

ensure we adhere to strict environmental conditions 

relating to noise, vibration and dust management.  

How are we staying safe? 

We continue to deliver projects across NSW while 

ensuring the safety of all staff and the community. In 

line with current Australian Government guidelines 

around slowing the spread of Coronavirus and social 

distancing, all work will be carried out at a safe 

physical distance where possible and necessary 

hygiene practices will be observed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


